
Lighting at the Kelso Steps
#dundeewestend

I recently wrote to the City Council’s Street Lighting Partnership Manager as
follows :

“A resident has said he finds the lighting as he walks up the above steps is
not adequate.      
The resident appreciates that even if it is agreed it needs improved, work
like this will not be possible until we return to more normal times but I did
promise to raise his query and would appreciate your feedback.”

I have had helpful feedback as follows :

“We’ve had a look at this and we agree that there needs to be a revision of
the lighting provision at the steps here. 

I will add it to our (very) long list of works  … I give you my assurance
that it will remain on the list until such times as it can be done and will
not be forgotten about.”
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